

## **Budget Appeal Form - Men's Club Soccer**

From UBSA Website <ubsaweb@buffalo.edu>

Date Mon 5/12/2025 1:13 PM

To SA Treasurer <sa-treas@buffalo.edu>; UBSA Contracts <sa-contracts@buffalo.edu>; Amanda Johnson <alif7@buffalo.edu>

Please Note: Club budget appeals are reviewed by the SA Senate or Executive Committee, and therefore any appeal form submitted may be posted on the SA website.

First Name henryvou@buffalo.edu

Last Name henryvou@buffalo.edu

Please choose your club Men's Club Soccer

What position do you hold within your club President

Please note: any appeals made by clubs may **ONLY** be based on procedural error, inaccurate application of the criteria set forth under applicable policy or math pertaining to the relevant club, or violation of law. A club may only appeal its own budget, not that of any other club.

Procedural error

Inaccurate application of the criteria set forth under applicable policy

Inaccurate math

Violation of the law

**Outcome and other info:** 

What outcome are you requesting in this appeal? Increased budget

**Is there anything else that you want SA to know regarding your appeal?** We anticipate having two regionals for the upcoming 2025-2026 academic year, which will require an increased budget above the currently allotted 4.9K